
R92.12.3 

RESOLUTION 

The Faculty Senate of Western Kentucky University herewith thanks Gene 
Evans for his service as Faculty Regent. The Faculty Senate recognizes 
and appreciates his concern for Western Kentucky University. 

Passed: 12/10/92 

Action: Gene Evans was formally commended for his tenure and service as Faculty 
Regent at the Faculty Senate meeting 2/11/93. He was presented a 
statement and a plaque recognizing his service by Robert Otto, who 
represented the faculty at large. 


